
Campbell River Aug 4 from Norm 
 
 

From: Norm Neiderer [neiderer@shaw.ca] 
Sent:  Thu 2016-08-04@4:24pm 
 
Hi All, 

Our UK member John Allen is here for three months so him and I went to the Campbell 

yesterday looking for Pinks. None at Haig-Brown. Some at Van Egan's house but they were all 

concentrated in one spot. Tried for while and got  skunked. After lunch, we  moved to above 

the Island Pool. Paul and a friend were there and doing quite well. John and I also did quite 

well. John on a pink version of a California Neil and me on a Pink Handlebar. Like all the other 

reports, the fish we caught were very big.  

Cheers, 

Norm 

 


